
 
 

 

 
 

Autumn Day! 
 

On Thursday 3rd October we are having an 
Autumn Day! 

 
All children can come to school in  

non-uniform and wear their own cosy clothes. 
 

There will be a hot chocolate treat at story time 
too! 

 
Look out for our Special Autumn Lunch posters 

around school to see our Autumn Day menu. You 
can book this on your MCAS account. 

 
 
 

 

 

 


